
Precious Seed Ministr ies  

Imagine living in fear every day… having no one to hold you 

and tell you everything will be okay… feeling hungry and not 

being able to calm your hunger… beat up and yelled at con-

stantly… having to be in the streets selling gum, when you 

should be in school… being 9 years old and left alone to care for 

3 younger siblings every day, when you could be outside play-

ing with neighborhood friends… watching your mother being 

beaten by your own father, fearing for her life and your own…  

There are so many children going through this every day and they have nowhere to turn. 

This is all happening at the one place where they should feel safe, love, comfort, and peace, 

their own home.  
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“IT SHOULDN’T HURT TO BE A CHILD.”  

PYLANT ’S  NEWSLETTER  

B U T  T H A T  D O E S N ' T  H A P P E N  H E R E !  

These children were suffer-

ing these conditions and 

are now in the Children’s  

Home in Sabinas Hidal-

go, Mexico. The Pylant’s 

continue their ministry to 

children which they have 

been doing for many 

years with your help. 



Our grandchildren have moved out of Monterrey and are working in Texas one in 

San Antonio and one in Austin. Our daughter Becky and her family drove up re-

cently from Monterrey to visit. She and her son are doing a lot of things to our 

house.  

Conversation between Cathy and Wyman: “I’d like something to eat” (Cathy) 

what?” (wyman) “Maybe a steak” (Cathy) “tomorrow, or maybe next Sun-

day” (mother’s day) (Wyman) HA!  

We are doing pretty well for our age. We have more good days then bad ones. My doc-

tors (cardiologist, pulmonologist, and gastroenterologist) all give me a good report, 

Cathy’s neurologist as well.  

We continue to help the church here nearby pastored by Danny & Mary Bear, gradu-

ates of our Monterrey bible school. Funds are seriously down, don’t forget us. Thanks 

for your prayers and support.  

P E R S O N A L  F R O M  T H E  P Y L A N T ’ S  

We had a wonderful visit to Denton this April for our annual board meeting. The Lord 

blessed us with two new board members, James McCardell, and Ben Koshatka. We are 

happy to have them and welcome what the Lord has for Precious Seed Ministries' fu-

ture. We have accomplished so much over the years in ministry from establishing nu-

merous churches, supporting and founding children’s homes, to building hundreds of 

homes for the homeless, supporting ministers, and providing aid to the needy. But we 

are not done yet! We will continue to serve where the Lord leads us.  
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